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From: Mercy Greenwald
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Plan Commission Meeting 8/23 registration of support
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 7:27:28 PM

Hello! I wanted to register my support for the approval of conditional use at 2737 Myrtle. My
name is Mercy Greenwald and I reside at 2741 Myrtle. I believe that the demolition and
reconstruction of a new and larger garage for the residents of 2737 is appropriate and sound,
and that the exceeding of 10% of lot size is relatively negligible. We live next door to 2737
and so will be most largely impacted by this change to their lot and property, and have no
issue with it. Please consider this my registering in support of the change. 

thanks so much! Feel free to contact me with any further questions or if I need to provide any
additional information

Sincerely, 
Mercy Greenwald
608 338 6449
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